
 

 
 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2701 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attn: Ms. K. Walli 
 Board Secretary 
 
February 26, 2016 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
Re: EB-2015-0056 
 
Burlington Hydro has reviewed the Board’s Draft Decision and Order in the above named matter 
and has identified two concerns:  

• Page 5 of the draft Decision and Order displays amounts that do not match those 
calculated by the Board’s Rate Generator model: the amount of $29,784 should be 
$59,568, as displayed on worksheet 7 at cell N44, while the amount of $14,892 (that 
appears twice) should be $29,784, as displayed at cell N46 of the same worksheet; and 

• Page 9 of the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges refers to “specific charge for access to 
power poles” and could be amended per Burlington Hydro’s distribution licence (EB-
2003-0004) to clarify that wireless attachments are exempted from this regulated rate.  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions in this matter. 
 
 
 
 
K. Farmer 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc. Mr. J. Saunders, Vice President, Regulatory Compliance and Asset Management 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


